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Galloway, NJ – The Stockton Center on Successful Aging (SCOSA) is sponsoring a series of 
technology workshops for older adults at Stockton’s Kramer Hall instructional site, located at 30 
Front St. in Hammonton, N.J.  

Rich Jeffries, a SCOSA volunteer, will instruct the spring sessions of the technology workshops.  

Jeffries will present “Introduction to the Internet” on Tuesday, March 22 from 11 a.m. – noon. 
The presentation will discuss the most popular Internet search engines and will include hands-
on training in safe Internet surfing.   

He will then present, “YouTube.com” on Tuesday, March 22 from 12:30 – 1:30 p.m. The 
presentation explains features of YouTube.com, a website which allows individuals to post and 
share video clips. Jeffries will show the website’s various uses, including posting family 
celebrations to learning how to change car oil.  

To register, visit: www.surveymonkey.com/s/scosa2016.  

Visit the SCOSA website at Stockton.edu/scosa for more information, updates and cancellation 
procedures.  

For more information on activities and classes at Kramer Hall, visit Stockton.edu/Hammonton.   
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